
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

10. VALEDICTORY 
 
 The Chairperson noted that this was the final Board meeting of the present term, and thanked Board 

members for their contribution and support. 
 
 Carole Evans thanked the Chairperson for the professional way he had chaired the Board and for his 

commitment to the Council. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


